
 

 

May 2023 Our Ref: JS/KK 

Teacher of 
Psychology/Sociology  

 

 
Thank you so much for accessing details of the teacher of Psychology/Sociology post. We hope that 

you will feel sufficiently inspired by the information provided to make an application. Bishop Stopford 

School is a great place in which to work and learn. 

All that we do is informed by our Core Values of Faith, Justice, Responsibility, Truth and Compassion. 

We welcome applications from anyone who has a real vocation to teach, an enthusiasm for their subject 

and who can work in sympathy with these values. 

Our Sixth Form is the second largest in the county. Over 400 students study A Levels here, and we are 

therefore able to offer a wide and varied programme. We follow the AQA curriculum for Psychology and 

attract high numbers year on year, with at least three groups in Year 12 and three in Year 13. It is not 

unusual for over a third of our sixth form to take Psychology. Outcomes are, quite simply, outstanding – 

and consistently so. 

 
If you are the successful candidate, and wish to teach full time with us, it would be extremely helpful if 

you could indicate in your letter of application the discipline (or disciplines) you could also teach. 

We pride ourselves on being a Professional Learning Organisation, committed to supporting our staff in 

their career development. We are very proud to have achieved the coveted Gold Investors in People 

status, after demonstrating exceptional levels of care for staff and staff development. Bishop Stopford 

School really is an inspiring and a safe place for the next stage of your career. 

If you would like a conversation with us about this post either by phone or on TEAMs, or to arrange a 

visit to our School, please do contact Damien Keane (Deputy Head): dkeane@bishopstopford.com 
 

We very much look forward to hearing from you. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Jill Silverthorne 
Headteacher 
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